
From: Children's Trust of South Carolina <swilliams@scchildren.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/24/2013 2:22:33 PM
Subject: Please share your opinion.

Thank you for being a friend of Children's Trust.  Your commitment and involvement are 
important in helping us achieve our mission of keeping South Carolina's children safe -- free from 
abuse, neglect and unintentional injuries.   


As you may know, we have challenged ourselves to make significant improvements for our 
children and our future.  We have set a goal to reduce child abuse, neglect and unintentional 
injuries by 50 percent by 2023.  This is an aggressive goal that will require strategic planning and 
deliberate efforts. 


Because of your experience and involvement with Children's Trust, we believe your perspective 
is invaluable to our planning and branding process.  


The link below will take you to a survey we have developed to gain insights into your perception 
of Children's Trust, your priorities for the future and opportunities for us to enhance our services.  
The survey is hosted by an independent research organization and your responses will remain 
confidential and anonymous. 


Please follow this link  to participate . The survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete.  
We value your perspective and thank you in advance for your participation.  


Kindest regards, 

Sue Williams

Chief Executive Officer


Children's Trust of South Carolina

1634 Main Street, Suite 100  |  Columbia, South Carolina 29201


803-733-5430  |  info@scchildren.org
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